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Dear Mr Grundy
ANNUAL REPORT 1999/2000 - INDIGENOUS LAND CORPORATION

As | foreshadowed in my letter of 10 May 2001, the ILC Board met on
Tuesday 15 May. At that meeting the Board considered those issues relating
to it that arose out of the ILC’s appearance before the Parliamentary Joint
Commiitee (PJC) on 27 March 2001.

The Board responded by unanimously passing the following resolution:

“The ILC Board has no reason to have any view other than that detailed in the
ATSIC Act. The Board does not believe the ATSIC Act requires the Board to
consult with other Ministers, other than on issues of policy, such as the

current appointment of a Chief Executive Officer.”

The Board noted that ILC Chairman Firebrace has responded separately to
the PJC.

1 look forward to seeing you again on 21 May.

Yours sincerely

G HAEBICH
Acting Chief Executive Officer





